I MAIDEN ERLEGH

Executive Headteacher: Mr A. Johnson
BA (Hons), MSc, PgCert, FCCT, NPQH

11 July 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian
Uniform in extremely warm weather

The weather forecast is for sustained extremely warm weather for at least the next week. As
a result, from tomorrow, Tuesday 12 July, we will allow students to come into school in their
PE kit so that they are as comfortable as possible in school. Please ensure that your child
wears the correct kit as this is still a uniform. As usual, students can have water bottles and
top these up from the water machines around the school.

We are also reviewing forthcoming events (e.g., the Duke of Edinburgh silver qualification
weekend and sports day) to ensure that we address the additional risks that hot sunny weather
brings.

Yours sincerely

D

Mr A Johnson
Headteacher



